
 Garland Bass Club Newsletter  

 Lake Bob Sandlin 

 JUNE 21ST Thru 23rd, 2024 

 

Well, it’s that time of the year when it is too hot to fish in the 

daytime, so we change into the nighttime fishing portion of our 

2024 schedule.  I like night fishing – time for the big boys to come 

out to test your knots and line age!  There have been some great 

stringers brought to weigh-in in the past.  Really great!  

   Lake Quitman turned out to be a fair outing for the club.  Two 

fish over six pounds with one being over 8lbs!  Two nice fish!  

Congrats to Scott, Jerry and Gary R. for placing 1,2,3. 

  Our next outing will be on Lake Bob Sandlin next Friday night 

with starting time at 8:pm and weigh in at 7:am Saturday morning.  

I know that the schedule says 22nd and 23rd but in reality it is 

Friday the 21st thru Saturday the 22nd .  Then back out on Saturday 

at 8pm with weigh-in at 7am on Sunday.  See how that works out? 

   Now the headquarters will be at the Lucky Lure (903-572-7563) 

James is in charge of this one and can be reached at (210-215-

6939).  Ramp to be at the South end of the 21 bridge. 

  Our meeting is this coming Monday evening (June 17) at 7:pm at 

the V.F.W as usual.  Mr. James will be in charge of the meeting 

while Gary H. will be adding color to the conversations. 

  The members and their significant others are invited to our mid-

year outing on July12th at the Southern Junction.  Festivities begin 

at 6:00pm and if you get there before 7:pm there is two for one 

pricing on some entrees with no entertainment charge!  Pat 

requests that for those who are coming, to text him at 214-850-

6287 so he can get a head count.  For an accurate head count 

please include yourself and guests.  We want everyone who wants 

 



to enjoy a nice evening out with good music and a great steak to 

come and have reserved seats. 

  I want to send out a shout to some of my ‘OLD Friends’.  Lets 

see now—there aren’t that many!  There is Don L. who always 

waited smoking a cigarette for me to miss a bite so that he would 

throw his worm at that spot and catch the fish!  Then there is 

‘Klinger’ (Mark) who has the ugliest super small lizards he used to 

catch his super small bass with.  There is Bill D. down on Richland 

Chambers, living the American dream and putting out fires when 

he can.  And that is about it!  Like I said—there aren’t that many! 
Let’s be safe, love each other, enjoy fishing when you can, and I’ll leave the light 

 on for you! 
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